VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

If you are interested in volunteer
opportunities, please contact
Megan Boulet @ 337.280.3044

or

email @ mmg9849@gmail.com

oo e RyanYGuidr

Memorial Golf Tournamenty

www.facebook.com/RyanGuidryScholarshipGolfTournament

PAYMENT INFORMATION

[ Enclosed is my check for $

: — ' payable to Ryan Guidry Golf Scholarship

Trae Fitzgerald along with wife, Naomie . S atur d ay. Au ou st h 20 17
and daughter;, Rosie and son, Eli D Charge my credit card: ? 2

Card Number:

tﬁ)j Expiration Date: & L (V ﬁ
DIXONgolf CVV Code: (D%f es gﬁ%ﬁo(,uge enes

) ) O Visa O Discover
Aurelius Driver Challenge O MasterCard O American Express )
Dixon Earth Golf Ball Chaﬂenge Payment can be made on the day of Tournament 340 Rue de Vleux Chenes
Youngsville, Louisiana 70592
Hole in One FOR MORE INFORMATION
Sp ONSsor: For more information contact: 4 Man Scramble
Randy Guidry @ 337.298.5193 8:00am & 1:00pm
aeaplana . Shot Gun Stant
Chris Lanaux @ 832.514.0258
o ooy

Registration Deadline:

Jeep mam
August 1, 2017



TOURNAMENT INFORMATION

4 MAN SCRAMBLE
(check one)

[] 8:00am Tee Time
[] 1:00pm Tee Time

GOLD SPONSOR.......... $1,000

* Foursome

* Hole Sponsorship

* 8 Free Mulligans

* I'ree Red Blast

* Free “Fight For Fitz” Bracelet

* Free Greg Norman Brand Golf Shirt

SILVER SPONSOR.......... $600

* Foursome

* Team / Company Signage

* Free Greg Norman Brand Golf Shirt
BRONZE SPONSOR .......... $500

e Foursome

* Free Greg Norman Brand Golf Shirt
HOLE SPONSOR.......... $100
* Signage of Hole #

Please mail registration form to:
Ryan Guidry Golf Scholarship
155 Memory Lane
Lafayette, Louisiana 70506

I would like to participate

in the Ryan Guidry

Scholarship Golf Tournament

at the following level:

[ ] Gold Sponsor
[ ] Silver Sponsor

[_] Bronze Sponsor
[ ] Hole Sponsor

Non Golfer Donation
Amount $

REGISTRATION INFORMATIO

Team Captain:

Address:
City: Zip:

Phone: Handicap:
Email Address:

Player 2:

Address:

City: Zip:
Phone: Handicap:
Email Address:

Player 3:
Address:

City: Zip:
Phone: Handicap:
Email Address:

Player 4:

Address:

City: Zip:
Phone: Handicap:
Email Address:




This year’s Ryan Allen Guidry Memorial Golf Tournament will begin its 6" annual event on August 5,
2017. We hope to see all alumnae and new participants that are taking part in this wonderful event.

For the past five years, the RAG golf tournament proceeds have been used to benefit a Lafayette High
senior on his/her quest of entering college. This tournament has exceeded expectations all five years
and we cannot thank all those who have participated in playing, donating and volunteering enough for
their contributions. This year, we will continue to represent a student of Ryan Allen Guidry’s alma mater
but have also decided to benefit another important cause.

In the late Fall of 2016, the Lafayette community was hit with the heart breaking news of one our
dearest friends being diagnosed with a desmoplastic medulloblastoma (malignant brain tumor). Trae
Fitzgerald, who was a former outstanding graduate of the University of Louisiana at Lafayette, realized
something was not right when he began having consistent headaches during Thanksgiving break. It was
then known after visiting with a specialist that he would need to undertake an immediate procedure to
remove an apparent brain tumor. Since then, Trae has undergone a successful six weeks at MD
Anderson in Houston, receiving proton therapy radiation. Trae is currently undergoing chemo therapy
at Acadiana Cancer Center.

Because of Trae’s personal relation to those who support this event every year, and his past friendship
with the late Ryan Guidry, the RAG proceeds were initially going to go towards the Fitzgerald family to
help benefit the cost of the proton therapy. The Fitzgeralds then reached out to the committee with a
different approach. Trae and his wife, Naomie, have decided to pass this blessing on another patient
from MD Anderson that is in a dire situation. The Fitzgeralds, as they have done all through their years
together, continue to put others before themselves, no matter the circumstances. Due to their selfless
generosity, the RAG golf tournament proceeds will benefit another patient from MD Anderson, one who
is going through a very similar situation as Trae but could not receive all the love and support that this
community has already shown Trae. We are currently working with charitable coordinators at the MD
Anderson Proton Therapy Research Center on identifying a patient that is in dire need of the funds to
help undergo such treatment. We will recognize he/she by the time of the golf event to make all aware
of who we are benefitting.

With your support and generosity we hope you join us again on August 5, 2017 for another joyous
event.

Your friend,

Chris Lanaux




